July 25, 2022

FCC
Re: STA Justification Request

American Family Association is filing a request for a Silent STA for Facility ID:
81728/ KARH/BLED-20070330ATL.

The tower (ASR:1023024) on which KARH is located was hit by a crop duster on July
23,2022, which resulted in the tower being destroyed. American Family will begin the process of
rebuilding the tower as soon as feasibly possible.

American Family Association hopes to return to the air within the next six months.

Sincerely,

% Aﬂm/&/ﬁ?
Jessica Huckaby

Director of Network Development
(p) 800.326.4543, ext. 215

Email: jes@afa.net

American Family Association, PO Drawer 2440, Tupelo, MS 38803



